
From: Mike Murray
To: Mary Helen Goodloe-Murphy
Bcc: Cyndy Holda
Subject: Re: Piping Plover buffers
Date: 11/22/2010 08:13 AM

Mary Helen,

Your understanding is correct.  An explanation of the 75 meter buffer for
breeding/nesting piping plovers is found on p. 72 (last paragraph) of the FEIS.

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
▼ Mary Helen Goodloe-Murphy <atmmhgm@aol.com>

Mary Helen Goodloe-
Murphy
<atmmhgm@aol.com> 

11/22/2010 07:14 AM

To Mike_Murray@nps.gov

cc

Subject Piping Plover buffers

Hi Mike --

 
My copy of the consent decree establishes a 50-meter buffer for
breeding/nesting piping plover.
The FEIS sets 75 meters. Just want to make sure that this is an increase from
the consent decree and that I didn't miss a change somewhere.

 
Mary Helen
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